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From: "Roger N. Clark" <rclark@usgs.gov> 
Sent: Thu, 02 sep 2010 14:48:22 
To: FOIAOI05@usgs.gov 
subject: [Fwd: Version 1.1 of oil volume USGS openfileJ 

-------- original Message --------

subject: version 1.1 of oil volume USGS openfile 

Date: Tue, 8 Jun 2010 18:22:37 -0600 

From: Gregg A swayze <gswayze@usgs.gov> 

To: rclark@usgs.gov, elivo@usgs.gov, raymond@usgs.gov, 

thoefen@usgs.gov, ira.leifer@bubbleology.com, 

Ian.B.Mccubbin@jpl.nasa.gov, sarah.r.lundeen@jpl.nasa.gov, 

robert.o.green@jpl.nasa.gov, dar@geog.ucsb.edu, eliza.bradley@gmail.com, 

michael.l.eastwood@jpl.nasa.gov, npearson@usgs.gov, 

charles.m.sarture@jpl.nasa.gov, denis.steele-l@nasa.gov, 

roseanne.dominguez@nasa.gov, thomas.f.ryan@nasa.gov 

cc: mhpowers@usgs.gov, vlabon@usgs.gov 

Hi co-authors, 

Attached is the latest version of "A method for quantitative mapping of 

thick oil spills using imaging spectroscopy." This version of our USGS 

openfile report is going into USGS peer review and I assume you will be 

submitting it for review at your own institutions. Please keep the 

contents of this openfile confidential as they are preliminary not 

having been through the complete internal review process. And please 

send your revisions to Roger with a copy to me as a minimum. He and I 

look forward to your comments and suggestions. 

Thanks, 
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Gregg swayze 
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